
From: Koss, Kenneth L.
Sent: 4/11/2011 6:03:36 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5); 
Stock, William (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WCS3)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Annuitant assignment expired

Brian, Jennifer, Bill 
and John,

As you may know, I have been working in 
Comsr Simon's office as a retired annuitant, and by state law an 
annuitant's time is limited each fiscal year. Just a note to let you know 
that my annuitant time has "expired," and so I now am leaving this 
assignment. It has been real pleasure working with all of you - 
and perhaps our paths will cross again. Please extend my thanks 
to everyone
at PG&E for their professionalism, cooperation and courtesy. For the time being, please 
contact Cristhian Escobar or Paul Phillips if you have any specific matters 
for follow-up.

Regards,
Ken
Koss
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